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Friday 25th June 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are now nearly halfway through the last term of the academic school year which is quite unbelievable really! Due to 

how busy the last few weeks will be, please read the following information contained in this letter carefully. 

 

Classes for Next Year 

We will be mixing classes for the new academic year to take into account a more proportionate mix of gender and 

children with special educational needs.  Friendship groups will be considered carefully.  Listed below are the names of 

the teachers for each year group.  Specific details of which children will be with which teacher will be sent out shortly. 

Nursery: Teachers: Sally Oliver and Naomi Machin 

Teaching Assistants: Michelle Sim and Anisa Ishaq. 

Reception: Teachers: Katie May (Phase Leader) and a job share between Kate Marsh (Deputy Head) and Sophie Pippard 

who is returning from maternity leave. 

Teaching Assistants: Kim Avent, Jo Griffiths and Tina Coombs. 

Year One: Teachers: Jo Baker (Assistant Head) and Aimee Want. 

Year Two: Teachers: Laura Alford and Chloe Ferris (Phase Leader). 

Year Three: Teachers: Hannah Richards (Phase Leader) and Rosie Pike. 

Year Four: Teachers: Stephanie Ball and Samantha Martin. 

Year Five: Teachers: Emily Vazquez (Phase Leader) and Jon Rees. 

Year Six: Teachers: Caroline Proffitt (Assistant Head) and Guy Pickering. 

With regards to the teaching assistants not mentioned as of yet these will predominantly be working with children who 

have additional needs. 

We are also sorry to be saying goodbye to Miss Greenwood, Mrs Pugsley and Mr Jones this year. We wish them well in 

the next step in their careers – they will be greatly missed. Mrs Pugsley is retiring so we will be recruiting a new teaching 

assistant. Mrs Pugsley will be missed hugely as she is a very lovely member of staff who has been a tremendous support 

to both teaching staff and children over quite a number of years. 

Transition Afternoon for Children to Meet their New Teacher 

Nursery start of the week: Monday 19th of July 

Nursery end of the week: Wednesday 14th of July 
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Reception to Year 6:  Wednesday 14th of July 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately, due to the prevailing restrictions placed on us due to COVID 19, there will be no school sports day this 

year. 

Reports 

End of year reports will be sent home on Tuesday 13th of July. 

If you would like to discuss your child’s report, please contact the school office to make a telephone appointment with 

your child’s class teacher by emailing the school office: receptionper@e-act.org.uk   

Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Party   

Originally there was going to be a year 6 leavers assembly on Monday 19th of July but as there will be a Trust graduation 

ceremony with the CEO attending this will now be in place of the leavers assembly.  The graduation ceremony will be in 

the afternoon of the 6th of July. Sadly, due to rising COVID numbers and health and safety, we will be unable to invite 

parents and carers to the ceremony. Photographs of the day will be shared. 

The children will still have their party in the afternoon of the 19th of July.  The year 6 teachers will send out a further 

communication with regard to these two events. 

Dates for your Diary 

Final Day in School for Children: Tuesday 20th July. 

First Day Back for Children:  Monday 6th of September 2021. 

New Build Open Date and Inset Days in Preparation for the Opening – these are yet to be confirmed. 

Reminder – School Uniform and P.E. Kit 

Although there are only a few weeks left of this term and no one will want to purchase new school uniform just yet, we 

would appreciate if you would send your child to school wearing school uniform and proper P.E. kit on P.E. days.  Thank 

you. 

 

Thank you for all your support this difficult year. 

Warm wishes, 

 

Nicky Reynolds and the Perry Court Team 
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